
 

 

Update: Non-compliance with COVID-19 regulations at 

Department of Sports, Arts and Culture 
 

The PSA addressed an e-mail to the COVID-19 Compliance Officer of the Department of Sports, Arts and 

Culture on non-compliance with COVID-19 regulations at Mervyn J Erlank Sport Precinct. The following 

are the details of the concerns we raised with the Compliance Officer on 6 and 7 April 2021: 

 

• No screening took place at the entrance gate of the Department and no screening forms were 

available 

• Scanner machines were not in working condition to record temperatures as officials entered the 

building 

• No officials were present to perform screening functions 

 

Conditions as mentioned above, are conducive for the spreading of the COVID-19 virus and the PSA 

calls on the HOD to intervene immediately as the above is not acceptable. 

 

PSA members are advised to stay away from places that pose danger to their lives. Members are advised 

to contact the Provincial Office on 053 839 1000 for assistance. Members will be informed of 

developments. 
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